
St Andrew’s Roseville 
We are a church that loves 
Jesus and wants the good news 
of His death and resurrection 
proclaimed to all people, so 
that they can believe in Him. If 
you would like to know more 
about following Jesus or about 
St Andrew’s, please visit our 
website - 
www.standrews.net.au 

Coming Up 
24 Nov - 10.30am Morning Tea 
‘Scone Sunday’ 

24 Nov - 5pm Sit-Down Supper 

30 Nov - Working Bee 

7 Dec - Carols on Clanville! 

22 Dec - Summer service times 
begin: 10am & 6pm 

22 Dec - Farewell for Mal & 
Heather York at the 10am 
service (morning tea to follow) 

22 Dec - 6pm Lessons & Carols 

24 Dec - Christmas Eve - 6pm 
and 11pm services 

25 Dec - Christmas Day - 
8.30am and 10.30am services 

Staff Leave 
Amelia Ross - 19-22 Nov 

Mal York - 23 Nov - 2 Dec 

Mel Bell - 6-8, 13-15 Dec 

	 SUNDAY 24TH NOVEMBER 2024

10.30AM MORNING TEA - SCONE SUNDAY! 
Next Sunday 24th November, straight after 
the 10.30am service. Bring along your 
favourite scones, sweet or savoury!  

*St Andrew’s is a nut-free zone* 

5PM SIT-DOWN SUPPER 
Next Sunday 24th November, straight after 
the 5pm service, in the hall. If you are willing 
and able to help with supper, please click on 
this link. 

REVIVE YOUTH FORMAL 
Text 

PARISH COUNCIL REPORT  
During its meeting on the 18th of November, the Parish Council 
considered the response to the Vision Day Appeal and the budget for 
2025. Firstly, a massive thanks to all who have supported the Vision 
Day Appeal. We are so thankful for your partnership in the gospel. In 
addition, we certainly understand that many people would like to 
give but are unable to because of the difficulties they are facing at 
this time,.  
  
Sadly, the Vision Day Appeal is presently more than 50% short of the 
target, which means that the Parish Council needs to make some 
very tough decisions about which ministries St Andrew’s can 
sustainably support and invest in next year.  
  
So much so that the Parish Council is having a special meeting on 
Monday, 25th of November, to finalise and approve the budget for 
next year. This gives the saints of St Andrew’s just a few more days to 
respond to the Vision Day Appeal before the Parish Council makes 
these tough decisions and finalises the budget.  
  
If you want to respond to the Vision Day Appeal but have not yet got 
round to it, please don’t wait any longer. Please follow this link: 
https://forms.office.com/r/gijpDVKbYR  
  
Please pray for the Parish Council as they approach these tough 
decisions on the 25th of November. 
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out to me via email or phone if you 
would like to discuss any aspect of this, or the part you could play in 
setting up St Andrew’s for long term disciple-making success. 
 
In Christ, 
 
Mal. 

https://standrews.elvanto.com.au/admin/forms/form/?id=149db5da-d124-4b5b-aaae-a89860a703bb#v:all
https://forms.office.com/r/gijpDVKbYR
http://www.standrews.net.au
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MISSION PARTNERS 

Please pray for Mal & Leanne as 
they finish up their ministry with 

CMS this year.  

Please give thanks: 
• for their refreshing time away. 
• for the joy of reconnecting 

with their link churches. 
• for some certainty about their 

plans for 2025. 
Please ask: 
• for their friends in Vietnam 

who are struggling with the 
aftermath of the typhoon, that 
they will feel God’s comfort 
and have their physical needs 
met. 

• that Mal and Leanne will be 
sustained through a fairly busy 
couple of months doing 
church visits. 

• for the provision of good 
gospel based Bible teachers at 
the college. 

PRAYER POINTS 
Please pray for the church leadership.   

• For the Wardens and Parish Council.   

• Pray that God will give them wisdom as they make decisions 
around finances, site and OH&S.   

• Pray that we will support their decisions and will play our part in 
seeing the finances of the church met.   

• Give them wisdom as they think about the site and especially the 
building project.   

  

Please pray for our Sunday Ministries:  

• That our Sunday Services are not only God honouring, but a place 
where people know that God is working.   

• Pray for all who are involved in the Sunday services from the 
musicians to the services leaders, to those on morning tea, to 
those welcoming and reading the bible – that all involved will be 
looking to serve God and his church in Roseville faithfully.   

• Praise God for those who do a lot of behind the scenes work to get 
the services happening and pray that God will use these services 
to grow his Kingdom for his sake and glory.   

  

Please pray for Worldwide Anglican Communion  

• Praise God that many Anglican Churches around the world desire to 
take a stand on the authority of Scripture.   

• Pray that as they do, they will do it in such a way that speaks of love, 
grace and humility, so that they are wise in the way they act towards 
outsiders.   

• Be with our Bishops as they make decisions for the church and speak 
to the world on our behalf on these issues. Pray that they will reflect 
Christ in the way they speak.  

  

Please pray for each other:  

• Please pray for the 6:45pm congregation:  

That God would fill them with the knowledge of your will, through all 
spiritual wisdom and understanding, in order that they may live a life 
worthy of you and may please you in every way. May they bear fruit in 
every good work, grow in the knowledge of you and be strengthened 
with all power according to your glorious might – so that they may 
have great endurance and patience, and joyfully give thanks to you 
their Father, who has qualified them to share in the inheritance of the 
saints in the kingdom of light.  AMEN  

 

WEEKLY ONLINE PRAYER 
MEETING 
There is a Weekly Morning 
Prayer Meeting on every 
Wednesday 7.30-8am 
http://tiny.cc/730amPrayer

ACCESSING THE SERMONS 
Trouble accessing our YouTube 
channel and the sermons? 
Please let us know at the office 
and we will send you some 
instructions.

VISION DAY APPEAL 
To respond to the Vision Day 
Appeal, please follow this 
link: https://forms.office.com/r/
gijpDVKbYR

http://tiny.cc/730amPrayer
https://forms.office.com/r/gijpDVKbYR
https://forms.office.com/r/gijpDVKbYR
https://forms.office.com/r/gijpDVKbYR
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FINANCIAL SUPPORT 
The preferred method for 

contributing to the ministry and 
operational costs of St Andrew’s 

is via regular EFT giving to:   
BSB 032 086 

Account 387 248 
St Andrew’s Roseville 

Cash/cheque contributions can 
be made via the offertory 

collection boxes inside the 
church (no funds are kept on 

site).  
For enquiries about financial 
matters, please contact our 

Treasurer, David Vidilini via 
accounts@standrews.net.au.  

SAFE MINISTRY 
We take safety seriously at St 

Andrew’s and we are committed 
to the physical, emotional and 

spiritual welfare of those in our 
care. If you have questions or 
concerns please contact our 

(voluntary) Safe Ministry 
Representative, Megan Webster 

at 
safeministry@standrews.net.au 

2024 Parish Council & Wardens 

Wardens 
Alys Martin (10.30am)
Luke Hall (10.30am)
Aaron Black (5pm)

Treasurer  
David Vidilini (10.30am)

Parish Council 
Ursula Keen (8.30am)

Narelle Barbarino (10.30am)
Helen Vernon (10.30am)
Andrew Loel (10.30am)
Adrian Perry (10.30am)

Cameron Robertson (5pm)
Craig Roberts (6.45pm)

Ed Shaw (10.30am)

FAREWELL FOR MAL & HEATHER 
On Sunday, 22nd of December, please plan to attend the 10 am service 
for Farewell Mal and Heather York. Mal will be preaching at this 
service, and the service will be followed by a short time of speeches 
and a morning tea afterwards. That evening is the Lesson and Carols 
service at 6 pm, with a supper also following, and there will be a 
smaller farewell for them here; the main one will be after the 10 am 
service. Mal’s final ministry day will be Christmas Day, and then he is 
on leave until the 31st of December when he will officially finish his 
ministry at St Andrew’s.  

MAL YORK TO ZAMBIA 
From the 23rd of November to the 2nd of December, Mal York will 
accompany his Father to Zambia to visit Impalo Christian School. 
This is the school that St Andrew’s has been supporting for the last 4 
Mission and Aid Sundays. While this will be annual leave for Mal, it 
will be an opportunity for him to connect with the school and see 
first-hand how our support has impacted the school. Please be praying 
for them both. Mal will be back in the office on Tuesday 3rd of 
December. 

REVIVE YOUTH - SUMMER CAMP 2025 
On the 20th-24th of Jan 2025 Revive Youth are going away together 
for our annual Summer Camp to kick off the new year! 

This Summer Camp we are looking at why JESUS IS BETTER. We are 
going to be thinking about how Jesus is better than a range of things as 
shown in the Bible and hear from different people as to why Jesus is 
the greatest for them. The heart behind this camp theme to show 
youth that Jesus is worth living for and trusting in and that he is better 
than we can even imagine! 

 
If you have teenagers in years 7-12 
in 2025 please register them for 
camp! We would love to see them 
there - https://
www.trybooking.com/CWPXR  
 
And if you are a prayer, please pray! 
That many would register and we 
would have a wonderful time!

mailto:accounts@standrews.net.au
mailto:safeministry@standrews.net.au
https://www.trybooking.com/CWPXR
https://www.trybooking.com/CWPXR
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Mal York 	 mal.york@standrews.net.au	 	 0404 489 485 
Scott Warner	 scott.warner@standrews.net.au 	 0416 263 161	  
Vanessa Hughes	 vanessa.hughes@standrews.net.au 	 0413 339 652	
Mel Bell	 mel.bell@standrews.net.au	 	 0418 447 428	
Indira Ryan	 indira.courtness@standrews.net.au	 0421 632 108 
Amelia Ross	 amelia.ross@standrews.net.au	 9412 2553 
Emily Tong	 emily.tong@standrews.net.au		 0403 316 656	
	 	 office@standrews.net.au	 	 9412 2553

ST ANDREW’S ROSEVILLE KIDS 
Playgroup 

Thursdays 10am-12pm 

Xtreme 

Years 4-6 

3.15 - 5pm 

StAR Kids program 

Sundays 10.30am 

ST ANDREW’S ROSEVILLE YOUTH 
REVIVE 

Fridays 6.30-8.30pm 

Jnr Youth Bible Study 

During the 10.30am and 5pm 
services 

Snr Sundays 

Years 10-12 

6pm prayer time 

Snr Youth (years 10-12) are 
encouraged to attend the 6.45pm 

service 

STAFF DAYS OFF 

Mal York - Fridays
Scott Warner - Tuesdays
Ness Hughes - Wed, Fri, Sat
Mel Bell - Tuesdays
Indira Ryan - Tuesdays
Emily Tong - Tue, Thurs, Sat, Sun
Amelia Ross - Saturdays, Sundays

STAFF TEAM: 
Senior Minister 

Senior Assistant Minister 
Assistant Minister 

Children’s Minister 
Youth Minister 

Ministry Support Coordinator 
Assistant Children’s Minister 

Office

RECYCLING TIP 
Whirl Recycling offers free electronics recycling, as a social 
enterprise, to the whole community. Electronics contain hazardous 
materials like lead, mercury and cadmium, which leach into soil, 
water and air when sent to landfill.  If you are disposing of smart 
phones or computers, Whirl Recycling ensures that your data is 
securely destroyed following international standards, safeguarding 
privacy while supporting ethical and sustainable reuse and recycling 
practices. Starting in 2019, Whirl Recycling has saved over 8000 
tonnes and 2.5 million electronics and appliances from landfill. 
Money raised is used to support local charities. The service has been 
used by members of the congregation, who have recommended using 
Whirl Recycling.  If you live in the postcodes they collect from, they 
will pick up from you. There are also drop-off locations. If you have 
unwanted electronics to be recycled, you can checkout their website, 
whirlrecycling.com 

CAROLS ON CLANVILLE 
Carols on Clanville is just around 
the corner!  

Saturday 7th December 
Family Fun from 5pm 
Carols from 7pm 

There will be camel rides, face 
painting and a petting zoo! Bring a 
picnic, friends, family, and join us 
for some carol singing in the park. 

We need your help to make this all happen! Please sign up to help on 
the day via the link below. Whether you can give one hour or three, 
your help will make a big impact on our community! 

tiny.cc/carols24

TOYS ’N’ TUCKER 
This year we are collecting donations for the Toys ’n’ Tucker appeal. 
Donations will be accepted from Sunday 24th November until 
Sunday 8th December.  

Donations must be non-perishable and cannot include chocolate as it 
will melt.  

PARISH NOMINATORS 
Would you like to contact the nominators? If so, please e-mail: 
nominators@standrews.net.au 
Rick Seton (8.30am) 
Alwin Chin (10.30am) 
Anne Judd (5pm) 

Stuart Shinfield (5pm) 
Tori Grimes (6.45pm)

mailto:nominators@standrews.net.au
http://tiny.cc/carols24
mailto:mal.york@standrews.net.au
mailto:vanessa.hughes@standrews.net.au
mailto:mel.bell@standrews.net.au
mailto:indira.courtness@standrews.net.au
mailto:amelia.ross@standrews.net.au
mailto:emily.tong@standrews.net.au
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MEMBER USE OF ELVANTO  
As outlined on Vision Day, we plan to start utilising the member facilities of Elvanto (our church 
management system), which will enable members to engage with ministry and each other using a 
central platform.   

On the 1st of February 2025, we intend to activate the Member Area which looks something like 
this (please note it is unpopulated in this pic!):   

￼  
As you can see the Member Area will allow you to:   

• See upcoming events and access the church calendar  
• Manage your own profile and settings  
• See your upcoming roster  
• Inform us of your unavailability  

To interact with the Member Area, you will be sent an Elvanto login with a username and a link to 
set your own password. You can then access Elvanto either in a web browser or by using their app.   

We also plan on the 1st of February 2025, to enable the Member Directory which is basically a 
church member contact list allowing members to engage with each other in a more streamlined way. 
It will list your name (first and last) and your email address.   

Please note:   
• It is for adult members only (no kids/youth will be listed)  
• It is for church and social use only (not for commercial use)  
• The staff will withdraw access for anyone who misuses it  

If you would like to OPT OUT of the Member Directory, please do so by filling in this form.  

We understand there are valid reasons to opt out of a shared contact list and we respect your 
preference. You will still be able to engage with the Member Area even if you opt out of the Member 
Directory. Of course, it will be possible to opt-out at any time, even after we go live.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to let us know.  

Blessings,  

Ness Hughes & Amelia Ross  

https://standrews.elvanto.com.au/form/5c8b7958-6bee-4fe7-9f2e-a0bd080add71
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